
 

CITY OF MARSHALL 
AGENDA ITEM REPORT 

 
 

Meeting Date: Tuesday, July 23, 2019 

Category: NEW BUSINESS 

Type: INFO 

Subject: Introduction of Project and Project Management of MNDOT East College Drive Project 

Background 

Information: 

MN Department of Transportation (MNDOT) is planning a reconstruct of East College Drive in 

2025 with some of the work possibly starting in 2024. MNDOT will conduct public meetings 

regarding the project in the future. MNDOT has contracted with the engineering firm SEH to 

conduct the engineering and scopiong for the project.  

SEH representatives will be present at the meeting to present information on the project.  

Fiscal Impact: None 

Alternative/ 

Variations: 

None 

Recommendations: None 

 


